Roldan, Lizette

From: Roldan, Lizette

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2011 4:12 PM

To: ‘wendy@designalaska.com'

Subject: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING CONTROL 574324
Attachments: apph-errata.pdf

Docket No.:  030-38413
License No.: 50-29210-02
Control No.: 574324

Dear Ms. Presler:

This is in reference to your application dated December 29, 2010 requesting a Nuclear Regulatory Commission
License 50-29210-02. In order to continue our review, we need the following information:

1. Please confirm you will implement and maintain the operating, emergency and security procedures in
the errata of Appendix H of NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev.1 dated November 2001, and provide copies of
these procedures to all gauge users and at each job site. Copy is attached.

2. You have included radiation safety officer certificates for three individuals. Please note the NRC only
assigns one individual as the radiation safety officer. Please state who should be listed on the license
as the radiation safety officer.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at the Region IV
Office and refer to Mail Control No. 574324. You can send the response thru e-mail as long as the response is
attached in a PDF format and is signed by management. You may also fax the response to 817-860-8263.
Please respond to this e-mail by April 15, 2011.

If you have any technical questions regarding this deficiency letter, please call me at (817) 276-6596.
Sincerely,

Lizette Roldan-Otero, Ph.D.
Health Physicist

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
612 E. Lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

Office: 817-276-6596

Fax: 817-860-8263



April 14, 2011

Lizette Roldan-Otero, Ph.D.
Health Physicist

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
612 E. lamar Blvd., Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

Re: Docket No.: 030-38413
License No,: 50-29210-02
Control No.: 574324

Dear Ms. Roldan-Otero:

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the above referenced license application,
Following are responses to the two items of additional information you requested:

1. We are in receipt of the errata of Appendix H of NUREG-1556, Vol. 1, Rev. 1
dated November 2001. We will implement and maintain the operating,
emergency and security procedures outlined in the errata. Copies of these
procedures will be provided to all gauge users and will be present at each job site.

2. The Radiation Safety Officer for Design Alaska, Inc. shall be Linda L. Taylor,
P.E. .

Please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or telephone if additional information is
required.

Best regards,

M@Qp e

Wendy A. Presler

Civil Engineering

Design Alaska, Inc.

601 College Road
Fairbanks, AK 99701
(907)452-1241 ext. 124
wendy@designalaska.com
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